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To whom it may concern,

We are contacting you to inform you of our support of Lidl's planning application to bring
a new Lidl store, to New Hey Road, Huddersfield.

We think it will help the local economy and are in favour of local jobs being created for
local people. As well as that  By
opening a Lidl at the former Spotted Cow site, it'll be closer to home, convenient and mean
we and our family member can easily access 




